
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent’s Evening 

Parent’s Evening was a huge success and a 

very positive experience for all. 

Thank you to all of our families who attended. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for supporting our Macmillan 

Event. 

Our cake sale raised an amazing £172. 
PD Day 

School is closed to pupils tomorrow – 

Friday 25th October. 

Children return to school on Monday 

4th November. 

Enjoy your week off everyone! 

A huge congratulations to Isabella. 

After coming 3rd in her group in the 

Easington Cross Country Competition 

earlier this term, Isabella ran in the 

County finals today. 

She came 8t h  in the County. 

How fantastic!    We are very proud. 

Fancy Dress Disco 

Date: Thursday 7th 

November 3 -4:30 

Save the date 

                                            SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

                            St. Mary’s Catholic Primary School 

                          “You must shine among them like stars lighting up the sky.” 

                                                                                                     October 2024 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

PD Day – school closed to pupils Friday 25th October 

Half term week 
Friday 25th October – Monday 4th 
November 

Year 5/6 Tag Rugby Festival Tuesday 5th November 1pm 

Fancy Dress Disco Thursday 7th November 3-4:30 

Children in Need Day – wear 
something spotty 

Friday 15th November 

Year ¾ Sportshall Athletics 
Competition 

Tuesday 26th November 1pm 

KS1 Nativity Wednesday 11th December 2pm 

KS2 Carol Service Monday 16th December 2pm 

End of term – 1pm finish Friday 20th December  

 

IMPORTANT REMINDER 

EARRINGS – As part of our uniform policy – children should not wear earrings for 

school. 

We will be reaching out to parents after half term, when children are still wearing their 

earrings to school, to see how we can support families to follow school policy. 

Thank you to parents and carers 

We would like to say thank you to parents and 

carers who supported events held in school. The 

Daisy Chain information session on sensory 

processing was well attended and so too was 

the Stay and Play for Class 1 families. 

Thank you to those who also attended our 

welcome mass, it was a beautiful celebration. 

Good luck to Mrs Irving 

It was Mrs Irving’s last day before leaving for her 
maternity leave. 

I am sure you will join me in wishing her the very 
best for the arrival of her new baby. 

She would like to offer her sincere thanks for the 

gift that she received yesterday from parents. 


